



Comprehensive Cancer Center of Wake Forest University SECTION ON HEMATOLOGY AND ONCOLOGY

December 27, 2007

Barbara MacKay Vinson President, MacKay Foundation for Cancer Research 7 Thimbleberry Square Greensboro, NC 27455

## Dear Barbara:

Thank you for the continued support that the MacKay Foundation for Cancer Research is providing to our leukemia research. Your recent donation of \$15,000 will have substantial positive impact on our work in the upcoming year. As you know, we are actively recruiting for additional leukemia and transplant physicians. This will help establish startup funds for new investigators.

Once again, thank you for your continued support. I wish you and your family a happy and health New Year. I look forward to continuing to work with you as we all try to improve the lives of future patients with leukemia and other cancers.

Sincerely,

Bayard L. Powell, MD Professor and Section Head

Internal Medicine - Hematology and Oncology

Director, Leukemia Service

BLP/lb